
Please note the following correction related to Building Service workers for 
Tuesday, March 14, 2017: 
 
Building service staff who did not report for work on March 14, should be reported as 
NPR (no pay reported).  Only building service staff who were already on pre-approved 
leave should be reported for the approved leave type. 
 
Any questions related to reporting leave other than NPR for that day should be directed 
to the Building Service Supervisor. 
 
Thank you! 
 


